Newsletter



Principal's Comment:

Waiho i te toipoto, kaua i te toiroa Let us keep close together, not far apart

It was wonderful to see so many of our school whānau join together last week at our annual picnic. Some fierce rivalry was had in the relays and we all discovered a little about each other in the BINGO activity. Our change up of Friday 2:30's is also to encourage whānau to join us in different ways. Assemblies to celebrate our learning and achievements, and Enviro to help keep our school looking beautiful. We also love having parents supporting teachers in classrooms. Reading with children, helping in the library, anything goes. If you have some free time and would like to help out - talk to your child's teacher. There is alway things to be done around here.

School News:

Ukaipo Marae Visit Wednesday 21st February

Can all students please be at school at 8:30am, leaving at 8:45am for the marae. If you can join us and help with transport, please let your class teacher know.

Assembly

This Friday is Assembly day at 2:30pm - Room 3 and Whaea Lynleys group are sharing their mahi.

Enviro Tools

Do you have any spades, gardening forks or other gardening tools you no longer need? Please donate them to school for our various gardening projects.



Important Dates:

21st February 5th March 12th March 13th March 15th March 21st March 29th March 1st April 2nd April

12th April

21st February Ukaipo Marae Visit 5th March Parent Conferences 12th March GRIP Leadership Conference 13th March Small Schools Swimming

Tryathlon

Interschool Swimming

Good Friday
Easter Monday
Easter Tuesday
Last day of Term One

Community News:





Sunday 10th March 2024
Join us in our historic domain for a
family day full of free entertainment,
activities, stalls, food and fun!
From 10am till 2pm.
There's something for everyone!

Free entry!

Term One, Week 3